
Department of Commerce, Community,  
and Economic Development 

 
ALCOHOL AND MARIJUANA CONTROL OFFICE 

550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600 
Anchorage, AK 99501 

Main: 907.269.0350 
 
 

 

 
ADVISORY: 

CLARIFICATION REGARDING ENDING OF COVID19 EMERGENCY 
ORDERS – AB-15 Temporary Licensed Premises Extension 

 
To:  All Alcohol and Marijuana Licensees 
 
Date: February 15, 2021 
 
The Governor’s COVID19 Emergency Health Order ended on February 14th, 2021 and on 
February 16, 2021 the ABC board met. The board decided to continue until further notice the AB-
15 Temporary License Premises Extension. Please be aware that this extension can be overturned at 
any time by local governmental permitting/regulations and the ABC board has no control over such 
local determinations. 
 
The ABC board will continue to monitor the extension program and will periodically take up the 
continuing or permanence of these temporary licenses premises extensions. 
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